
 

 

 

 

 

September 8, 2015 

 
AMENDED  
Traffic Alert  

  North Rillito Interceptor (NRI) 
Sewer Rehabilitation Project  

 

This is a series of traffic alerts that will be issued throughout the construction of the North Rillito Interceptor 
(NRI) Sewer Rehabilitation Project. These alerts will announce construction, detour and street closure 
information as it affects residents, businesses and traffic within the area.  The 10-mile long NRI project is 
being completed in phases; the current phase’s construction boundaries are from Woodland Road to just east 
of Pantano Road.  

 

 Beginning Tuesday, September 8, through 3 p.m. Friday, September 11, 2015 the left (inside) lane of 
westbound Tanque Verde, between Pantano and Woodland Roads, will be closed while the 
contractor replaces a portion of curb and completes landscape work along the center median. 
Eastbound travel will not be affected during this work 

 

 Beginning at 9 a.m. on Monday, September 14, through 3 p.m. Thursday, September 17, 2015, the left 
(inside) lane of eastbound Tanque Verde, between Pantano and Woodland Roads, will be closed while 
the contractor replaces a portion of curb and completes landscape work along the center median. 
Westbound travel will not be affected during this work 

 

 
Bicyclists and pedestrians should use caution when riding/walking through the area.  
 

 

For additional information or to view detailed maps of the area, visit www.sewerimprovements.info  
or call the information line at 520-622-2527 
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